
Festival Reaches People Who Reach People
Ricardo Rivera plants churches
in the Sunland Park and
Anthony area of southern New
Mexico, near the Texas state line
and the Mexico border. In 2016,
Rivera and his church, Bethesda
Community, hosted the first
Festival de Esperanza. It
featured music, games, food,
and evangelistic testimonies.  

Several hundred people have
attended the event. And, many
of them have joined Bethesda
and serve in the church’s
ministries. One of those people
was Omar.  

Omar attended the original 2016
Festival after seeing a Facebook
advertisement for the event. The
music and the church’s
welcoming nature impressed

him. So, he started attending the
church.

Over time, Omar met a man
named Alex in the Sunland Park
community. Omar knew Alex
needed Jesus, and invited him to
attend the 2017 Festival. Like
Omar, Alex also started
attending the church and has
begun bringing his family with
him.

Through the festival, God has
changed the lives of Alex and
many others. This summer, two
years after the ministry began,
both Omar and Alex volunteered
to help at the 2018 Festival.

New Mexico Baptists  suppport
Festival de Esperanza with
evangelism funds through their
generous gifts to the Mission
New Mexico State Missions
Offering. The festival is part of
the BCNM’s Simultaneous
Revival events in Hispanic
churches.
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